From: nathan glover

Sent: 14 November 2022 19:03

To: Planning Planning

e David Fower,
Subject: Objection to 2021/2954/P One Museum Street

Hi

1

| would like to register an objection to 2021/2954/P One Museum Street; due to the height of the building
and the damage it would do to the image of the surrounding area. It also raises environmental concerns
over a potentially unnecessary build when there is already an existing building in that location.

| live and work in Camden.

Regards,

Nathan Glover



